
 
 

1 
 

 
 

Minute of the Scottish Parliamentary 
Corporate Body (SPCB) decision taken by 
correspondence on Friday 26 July 2024  
 

Responses: 
• Alison Johnstone MSP (chair) 
• Claire Baker MSP 
• Jackson Carlaw MSP 
• Maggie Chapman MSP 
• Christine Grahame MSP 
 
 

Reimbursement of Members’ Expenses Scheme 
– Use of Resources 
1. Following a complaint received by the Presiding Officer on Thursday 20 

June, the SPCB were invited to consider the findings of the investigation 
by parliamentary officials into the alleged misuse of parliamentary 
resources by some Members’ offices. 
 

2. The SPCB agreed that as there was no evidence of misuse of 
parliamentary resources, no further action should be taken on the matter. 
 

3. The SPCB further agreed to include bulk purchasing of stamps in the 
planned sessional review of the Members Expenses Scheme. 
 

 
SPCB Secretariat 
July 2024 


	Minute of the Scottish Parliamentary Corporate Body (SPCB) decision taken by correspondence on Friday 26 July 2024
	Responses:
	Reimbursement of Members’ Expenses Scheme – Use of Resources

